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Wendy Bray

From: Springs, Charles <usafa.foia@us.af.mil>
Sent: Friday, April 8, 2022 11:07 AM
To: Shaun C. Kennedy
Subject: Acknowledgment of FOIA Request 2022-02900-F

External Email 
 

 
Dear Mr. Kennedy 
 
We received your Freedom of Information Act request dated 22-Mar-22, for the contract file for 
Contract No. FA7000-19-C-A022 on 22-Mar-22. We have assigned case number 2022-02900-F to 
identify your request.  
 
Because our organization has a significant number of pending FOIA requests which prevents us 
from making a response determination within 20 workdays, we have instituted multitrack 
processing of requests. Based on the information you provided, we have placed your request in 
the Complex track.  Our policy is to process requests within their respective tracks in the order 
in which we receive them. We do process each FOIA request as quickly as we can.  
 
The FOIA provides for the collection of fees determined by the costs of processing a FOIA 
request and the fee category in which the requester is eligible. We have determined your fee 
category to be “Commercial.” As a result, you are required to pay all document search, review 
and duplication cost over $25.00.  
 
If you have any questions, you may contact our office at 719-333-6231 or e-mail us at 
usafa.foia@us.af.mil. Please refer to FOIA case number 2022-02900-F.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Charles Springs 
Chief Freedom of Information Act Officer 
United States Air Force Academy  
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